
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 22, 2019 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Request for Special Temporary Authority 

Hagerstown, Maryland Earth Station KA258 

File No. SES-STA-20190521-00633 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

 

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) herein further supplements1 its above referenced request for Special 

Temporary Authority (“STA”).  Specifically, Intelsat is updating the requested commencement date of 

the STA and the launch date for AMOS-17 to August 3, 2019.   

 

All other information in the above referenced STA request remains unchanged.  

 

Please direct any further questions regarding this supplement to the undersigned at (703) 559-6949.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Cynthia J. Grady 

 

Cynthia J. Grady 

Senior Counsel 

Intelsat US LLC 

 

 

cc: Paul Blais 

                                                 
1 Intelsat previously informed the Federal Communications Commission of a prior change in the 

AMOS-17 launch date. See Letter from Cynthia J. Grady, Senior Counsel, Intelsat US LLC, to 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, Federal Communications Commission (July 10, 2019). 


